Dear City Council Members,

| am writing to request a “Class B" beer and liquor license for The Root Note LLC. The Root
Note is a café, bar, and music venue located on south 4th street in downtown La Crosse.
Currently The Root Note is operating, and holds a “Class B” license under the business entity
ABCCCDE LLC. I am in the process of closing the current entity, ABCCCDE LLC, due to
membership changes. Previously, this entity was operating under a partnership. Going forward
as The Root Note LLC, | will be operating as a sole proprietor. Therefore | have been advised to
restructure the business to reflect this change.

The sale of beer, wine, and spirits accounts for 19 percent of the total goods sold at The Root
Note. | do not see a major change in the projection of alcohol sales, as | am planning to remain
operationally the same as the ABCCCDE LLC, under the new LLC.

Thank you for your consideration,
Corrie Brekke

N 7] ¢ ]9
L/‘/z/‘ —



